
GET INVOLVED OUR FAMILY  
 

 
Today at the Sheldon Campus, we witness and celebrate the baptism of    
Bentley Cooke, son of Adam and Allison.   
 
It's QUESTION time again!  Our sermon series during June will be focused on 
your questions, so send them in to any of the pastors. 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
Pastor Jason pastor.jason@livingwateroc.com 
Pastor Garry gdnyenhuis@gmail.com 
Pastor Jesse jsswalhof@gmail.com 
or email: 
secretary@livingwateroc.com 

  INFANTS 

NURSERY: Nursery is available throughout the service for newborns thru 2 years 

The nursery is located near the Welcome Center in the front lobby area. 

  CHILDREN  
Children's Church Bags are available at the Welcome Center in the lobby area.   
They are filled with quiet activities for our younger attendees to use during       
worship services.  Following worship, please return the bags and contents to the 
Welcome Center. 
 ADULTS/FAMILIES 

STAY AND PRAY:  Group of people gathering after the worship service in the 

SW corner of the Worship Center.  Everyone’s invited.  For more info, contact      
Kim Groeneweg at skgroen@yahoo.com 

 

COMMUNITY GROUPS: Small groups of people who enjoy staying connected 

to each other by discussing life, studying scripture, playing, eating,  serving, and 
investing in one another. Contact Pastor Garry at pastor.garry@livingwateroc.com 

 

7-4-3 GROUPS: Groups of about 7 people gathering for a meal 4 times over  

a 3 month period. Contact Brittany Foreman - dan_brittanyforeman@yahoo.com 

GET CONNECTED 
 

Developing closer relationships is something that the LW family desires. There are 
a couple easy ways to get to know each other better. 
 
Complete a Connect Card with your contact information; the Connect Card is part of this 
worship folder. You can place a completed card in the offering basket.   
 
Your  contact information will only be used for LW purposes and will not be shared with 
the larger community.  On the card, you can request to receive All-LW emails that will 
keep you connected with prayer requests, upcoming LW activities and events.  
 
We get to know each better by putting faces with names.  LW currently uses a program 
known as Planning Center, not only for scheduling volunteers, but also as our church 
directory.  With this program each person/family is able to insert their own picture.  We 
are encouraging everyone to go into their  account and insert a recent picture of your-
self/family.  If you do not currently have a Planning Center account or if you'd like in-
structions on how to insert   a picture, contact secretary@livingwateroc.com 

 

9:30am    COFFEE SHOPPE 
 

10:00am  WORSHIP  
 

11:00am   STAY AND PRAY 

  SW corner of Worship Center 

     

TODAY 
 

 

 

Mon, June 4 
SH LifeJacket Mtg (SH) 
7:00pm 
 
Tues, June 5 
Women’s Bible Study (SH) 
7:00pm  
 
Primary Election  - OC Campus will be used  
as a polling place  
 
Thurs, June 7 
Men’s Group to Gospel Mission  
6:00pm - leave from SH LW parking lot 
Any men, college age or older, who would like  
to participate, please contact Pastor Jesse 
or Dale Schmidt at 712-324-1117. 
 
Sat, June 9 
10:00am - Chemical Dependency Support 
12 step (OC) 
 

WELCOME! We’re glad you’re here and have decided to join us today! 

Today we celebrate Communion.  Anyone who professes Jesus Christ as their 
Lord and Savior is invited to participate in the sacrament of Holy Communion. 
Those who may not be ready to participate in the Lord’s Supper are welcome 
at any of the stations to take a grape and receive a blessing. 

 

 
TEACHER:  Pastor Jason Van Wyk 
   
SCRIPTURE:   

Jonah 1 

SUMMARY:   

This morning, we're beginning a new series working through the book of 
Jonah in the month of June.  Jonah is one of the most well-known stories in 
the Bible, but often our understanding of it stops at "Go where God sends 
you".  As we dive in further, may God speak to us in our present day lives 
through these timeless words. 

 

NOTES: 

 

 

 

 

 

WE’LL MISS YOU, SARAH! 

Sarah Kuiper, who has been our children's director, has accepted the 
full-time children's ministry position at First Reformed Church here in 
Orange City.  Sarah is sincerely thankful for the opportunity to work 
with Living Water's kids and to help them grow in their love for Je-
sus.  She has greatly enjoyed her years of ministry here at Living Wa-
ter.  Sarah's enthusiasm, her compassion for our children, and her 
heart for Jesus will be deeply missed.   

Please continue to lift up Sarah, Dave, and their kids during this time 
of transition as well as praying for Living Water as we begin to seek 
new leaders in our children's ministries.   

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK 

Stewardship Team Update  
Thank you for your generous giving for the ministries of Living Water Community 
Church during the month of April. Here are a few highlights based off the April 30, 
2018 financial statements: 

Revenue & Disbursements Update – For the first ten months of this fiscal year (July 
2017 – April 2018) we currently have a surplus of $3,024.41. 
* Total Revenue / Income = $413,675.15 
* Total Disbursements / Expenses = $410,650.74 
*  Net Increase / (Decrease) = $3,024.41 

 

LW Cash-Flow Update – The Living Water accounts at Northwestern Bank had a 
balance of $96,262.65 on April 30, 2018. 
* It costs LWCC approximately $1,375 to operate on a daily basis. 
* With our cash balances, we have about 70 days of operating money. 
* The Stewardship Team has a goal of getting up to greater than 75 days of oper-
ating cash. 
Building Debt Update – We currently have one loan to the Sheldon Christian 
School Foundation for $100,000. Our debt to equity (the amount of debt based on 
the market value of our two campuses) is very strong. We are very healthy from a 
debt perspective. 
GRACE Update - Our GRACE/Fair Share obligation for this school year (2017-18) is 
$106,462.64 (60 Students). 
* As of May 13, 2018 - we have paid the schools $76,874.58 or 72%. 
* The remaining balance is $29,588.06 or 28% as of May 14, 2018. 
 

Please remember LWCC in your giving the next 5 weeks. Our fiscal-year-end is on 
Saturday, June 30, 2018. – The Stewardship Team 


